
In addition to CASL's comments recently submitted, please consider the following.  

1. Section Four, A.9.b - Funding for Predevelopment and Credit Underwriting
Costs.  Please consider an increase for predevelopment costs i.e., impact fees,
utility connection fees, geotechnical report, insurance and FHFC closing fees and
PLP interest (if any).  The RFA currently allows $19,200 . Additional predevelopment
costs along with construction costs are limited by the current base award amount
and allowances in the draft RFA.

For reference, please see the below for similar smaller PSH projects. 

2. Exhibit C, 6. - closing deadline of 120 days, can this be revised to 180 days to allow
for any unforeseen permitting delays? 

Thank you,

Angela Hatcher 
(727) 269-3853

Subject: Comments to draft RFA 2024-105




